
PET(4) MEM 07 

Petitions Committee 
 

Consultation on petition P-04-410 Permanent Memorial to 
 

 
Response from Wales TUC 
 
Further to your request for Wales TUC views on the Bevan Foundation petition - a permanent memorial 
to Welsh workers. 
 
I would advise that there is already a permanent memorial to all Welsh workers who have died as a 
result of their work.  It is situated outside the Wales TUC offices in Cathedral Road Cardiff and is the site 
of an annual all Wales commemoration service on Workers Memorial Day in April. 
 
Regards, 
 

Martin Mansfield 
General Secretary 
Wales TUC 
1, Cathedral Road, Cardiff, CF11 9SD 
 


